
 

22nd April 2021 
                                                                                                                               
                                                                                         

 
                                                                                                                                                          

HRH The Princess Royal KG KT GCVO QSO 
 

President of Riding for the Disabled  

 

I am writing on behalf of the users, volunteers and 

Trustees of The Woodchurch Driving Group in Kent to 

convey our sincere condolences of losing your devoted 

father Prince Phillip. 

He was a great man who served this country with great 

dignity and he was a robust support to our Queen. 

The whole nation at home and overseas will miss him. 

Yours Respectfully 

 

Serge G. Koowaree 

Chairman of Trustees 
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